
Bonfire night – arrests made

Police  officers  investigating  the
violent disorder in both Edinburgh
and Glasgow on Bonfire Night have
arrested a further seven people and
identified at least 14 others.
Two arrests had already been made on the night, bringing the
total to nine since 5 November, 2023.

In relation to the disorder in the Niddrie area of Edinburgh,
a 31-year-old man and a 24-year-old woman were arrested and
charged  with  fireworks  offences  and  were  released  on  an
undertaking to appear in court at a later date.

An  18-year-old  man  and  a  13-year-old  boy  were  also  both
arrested and charged with culpable and reckless conduct and
being in possession of a weapon. The 18-year-old will appear
in court at a later date and the 13-year-old was reported to
the relevant authorities.

Fourteen others have also been identified for the disorder in
the  Edinburgh  area,  and  work  is  ongoing  to  establish  the
identities of others.

In Glasgow, a 17-year-old man was arrested and charged with
assault and being in possession of a weapon. Two men, aged 16
and 17, were also arrested and charged with assault. Reports
will be submitted to the Procurator Fiscal.

Enquiries continue into both incidents and further arrests are
expected.  We  continue  to  appeal  for  information  from  the
public with major incident portals set up for both Glasgow and
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Edinburgh where the public can submit information, including
videos and images.

For disorder in Edinburgh there is a Major Incident Public
Portal  (MIPP)  that  allows  members  of  the  public  to  send
information directly to the police that can be accessed as
follows: https://mipp.police.uk/operation/SCOT23S38-PO1

For  disorder  in  Glasgow  there  is  a  Major  Incident  Public
Portal  (MIPP)  that  allows  members  of  the  public  to  send
information directly to the police that can be accessed as
follows: https://mipp.police.uk/operation/SCOT23S39-PO1

Assistant  Chief  Constable  Tim  Mairs,  Gold  Commander  for
Operation Moonbeam said: “We are continuing our enquiries into
the  significant  disorder  we  experienced  on  bonfire  night.
These arrests are just the start, and we expect to make more
in the coming weeks.

“We took a robust stance, and I am proud of the courage,
discipline and professionalism that officers showed in the
face of the violence that night.

“A number of our officers sustained minor physical injuries,
however we are also aware of the mental impact that dealing
with such significant levels of violence can have and will
continue to support all officers affected. Nobody deserves to
be injured in this way for doing their job. An emergency
worker is also someone’s son, daughter, husband or wife.”

If  anyone  has  any  information  that  can  help  us  in  our
investigation, then please contact 101 or send it in via the
respective  portal  link.  Alternatively  you  can  call
CRIMESTOPPERS on 0800 555 111 where information can be given
anonymously.
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